
support for a specific project . MacDonald Dettwiler is
encouraged to promote the sale of products derived from
PILP/IRAP assisted projects . It is not, however, Canadian
Government policy to promote trade with South Africa . If
these products are identified in Canada's Export Control
List, permits would be required to export them from Canada
to all destinations except the United States where permits
are generally not necessary .

Should a product be developed such as referred
to in your question of October 2, we would not grant a
permit to export it to South Africa in accordance with the
policy announced in my statement of July 6- that no
permit will be issued to export sensitive goods to South
African Government departments and agencies involved in
the enforcement of apartheid .

I hope that the information above adequately
meets your concerns .

Yours sincerely ,

Joe Clark "
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